
Bay Leaf’s Sunday School News for September 8, 2024

Student Ministry Block Party

Calling all students grades 6-12 to join us for an
unforgettable evening filled with delicious

food, interactive games, and so much more!
This is your chance to hang out, have fun, and
make new memories with friends—all for free!
Don't miss out on the best event of the year.

Register at bayleaf.org/blockparty.

Sunday, Sept. 22 • 4-7 PM

Deacon Nominations
Deacon nominations for 2025 will continue

through today at 1:00 PM. Learn more and submit
your nominations at bayleaf.org/nominate.

Fall Groups Launching
Throughout the next few weeks, we have several

groups launching that you can be a part of. A
new Young Professionals Group launched today!

To find a group, visit bayleaf.org/groups. We
also have several Bible studies starting this week
Register for a study at bayleaf.org/bible-studies.

Creedmoor Rd Interest Meeting
Sunday, Sept. 15 • 5 PM • Chapel
 Are you interested in being a part of the

Creedmoor Road launch team? Join us in the
Chapel for an interest meeting on September 15
from 5:00 to 6:30 PM. We will discuss our vision
and what it means to join the launch team for the

Creedmoor Road campus. We hope to see you
there! Register at bayleaf.org/interest.

Multiply Worship & Vision Night
Sunday, Sept 29 • 5 PM • Chapel

Have you come to Bay Leaf in the past year
and heard about Multiply and are unsure what
it is? This worship and vision night is for you!
Join us in the Chapel at 5:00 PM on Sunday,

September 29, as we share about the future of
our Creedmoor Road property. Register at

bayleaf.org/visionnight


